
Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 

From: 	 Hoover, William J. (ATF) 
Sent: 	 Tuesday, July 05, 201112:43 PM 
To: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Cc: 	 Me!son, Kenneth E. (ATF); Sarnacki, Jeffrey P. (ATF) 
Subject: 	 FW: Transfer Request to Tampa Field Division, Orlando, FL Field Office 

Matt, 

I cannot remember if I forwarded this to you. We can discuss this afternoon on our call. 

Billy 

William J. Hoover 

Deputy Director 

Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms & Explosives 

0) 202-648-8710 

******* NOTICE: This electronic transmission is confidential and intended only for the person(s) to whom it is 

addressed. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify the sender by return e-mail and 

destroy this message in its entirety (including all attachments). 

From: Brandon, Thomas E. 
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2011 7:41 PM 
To: Hoover, William J.; Chait, Mark R.; McMahon, William G. 
Cc: Atteberry, Thomas G. 
Subject: FW: Transfer Request to Tampa Field Division, Orlando, FL Field Office 

******* 

NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attached files are intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) named above in connection with official business. This 
communication may contain Sensitive But Unclassified information that may be statutorily or otherwise prohibited from being released without appropriate approval. 
Any review, use, or dissemination of this e-mail message and any attached file(s) in any form outside of the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms & Explosives or the 
Department of Justice without express authorization is strictly prohibited. 

From:: 	ATF 
Sent: 'Thursday, June 30, .011 6:34 PM 
To: Brandon, Thomas E. 
Subject: Transfer Request to Tampa Field Division, Orlando, FL Field Office 

Dear Sir, 

DP 

DOJ-FF-01936 



DP 

Privacy 
• 	From October 2007 to December 2007, I was detailed to the Orlando, Florida Field Office in support 

of the Violent City Impact Team (VCIT) program. During this detail to the VCIT program in Orlando, FL, I 

established many positive working relationships with various Federal, State, and Local Law Enforcement 

Agencies, as well as the United States Attorney's Office in that Judicial District. These relationships led to the 

opening of joint investigations which resulted in the arrest and/or conviction of numerous violent offenders. 

Thank you again for your help and support. If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Sincerely yours, 

ATF 
L._ 
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D0J-FF-01937 



! AT F 	! 
i 

! 
i 	 ! 

L 	 ! 
Senior Special Agent - Bureau of ATF 
Phoenix Group II -Firearms Trafficking Group 
6021 ATF 1Office 

AT_E. 	"COL 
Email: C 	ATF 	! 
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D0J-FF-01938 
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